

## THE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

160 S. Hollywood Street • Memphis, TN 38112 • (901) 416-5304 office • (901) 416-6459 fax • www.scsk12.org

## Thank you!

## Dear Paul Hill,

I am writing this letter with great pride and appreciation for the education and support you provide to the students of Memphis-Shelby County Schools. Great educators bridge gaps and always look to improve student academic achievement.

Thank you for being a valued member of our MSCS family.

With great admiration and thanks,

Quintin Robinson

Chief of Human Resources